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  Tefillin Donation
Beth El Men's Club is looking for donations of unused

Tefillin to use each year so students and congregants

can perform the Mitzvah of putting on Tefillin during

the World Wide Wrap, for classroom instruction and ritual observation.

Contact Martin Melnick 860-523-5881 or drop off at Temple Office.

